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this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 

 

Jun 9, 2025 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Company Name: Maruzen Showa Unyu Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Hirotsugu Okada, President 

(Securities Code: 9068, Prime Market of  

Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Contact: Hiroshi Aida, Executive Officer 

and General Manager of  

General Affairs Dept. 

 (Tel: +81-45-671-5796) 

 

Notice Regarding the Company’s View, Policy, etc. on  

Reducing the Investment Unit 

 

1. View on reducing the investment unit 

Maruzen Showa Unyu Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) recognizes that reducing the investment unit is an effective 

measure for stimulating the stock market, such as by encouraging a wide range of investors to participate in the 

market and increasing share liquidity. 

 

2. Policy on reducing the investment unit 

The Company will continue to consider the necessity of reducing the investment unit of the Company’s shares, as 

well as the timing thereof if it determines that a reduction is necessary, giving comprehensive consideration to the 

future share price, trends in the stock market, changes in trading volume, the impact on the shareholder composition 

and other factors. 

 

Note: This timely disclosure is disclosed in accordance with Rule 409 (Disclosure of Lowering Investment Units) of the Securities Listing 

Regulations established by the Tokyo Stock Exchange because the average investment unit of the Company’s shares, calculated based 

on the daily closing prices during the period of one year prior to the end of the Company’s immediately preceding fiscal year (fiscal year 

ended March 31, 2025), was ¥500,000 or higher. 

 


